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29th September 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Autumn 1  

Issue 3 

Stars of the week: 
Owls: Alice for 

being a great role 
model.  

Skylarks: James, 
for always setting 
an example to 

others. 
Kestrels: Hayden 

for listening 
carefully and 
improving his work.  

Writer of the 
week: 

Owls: Katie 
Skylarks: Adam 
Kestrels: Katelyn 

Weekly 
Attendance 

Award:  

Owls & Skylarks 

This week’s Worship 

theme: 

Dreams and 
ambitions  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to all the Friends for putting on a fabulous morning to 

raise money for Macmillan. A Huge thank you to all those parents 

who baked cakes for the event. There were some very delicious 

looking cakes passing through the gate this morning. The Friends 

event raised an amazing £292.57 for the charity.  

Let every light shine 

Cycling  
Year three have 
been offered the 
opportunity to take 

part in playground 
cycling. The letter 

has already been 
sent out to parents, 
if you would like 

your child to attend 
please send in the 

permission slip.   

Skylarks’ Gathering  

Skylarks Gathering is next on Wednesday 4th October at 

9.30am. It will take place after Church Worship, parents are 

welcome to join us for worship in the church beforehand. We 

looked forward to seeing you all there.  

 

 

Dates coming up… 

Tuesday 3rd October: Individual Photos 2pm  

Wednesday 4th October: Skylarks’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.30am  

Thursday 5th October: SENco Kenco coffee morning  

Thursday 5th October: Playground cycling.  

Friday 13th October: Harvest festival 9am  

Wednesday 18th October: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Thursday 19th October: Disco arranged by Friend Timings TBC 

Friday 20th October: PD day 

 

 

Kenco and SENCO 

If you would like a cup of coffee and a chat about how to support 

your child at school Mrs Tinkley our Federation SENDCo will be 

running a coffee morning on Thursday 5th October at 9.00 till 

10am.  

 

 

Cheques 

After half term all cheques will need to be made payable to:  

‘The Churchside Federation’. 

 

 


